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We have explored a variety of arts and crafts 

this month from finger print butterflies to toilet 

roll fireworks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We have had a lovely November here at Jelly Bears. We have celebrated National Kindness Day and made some crafts to share with our 

friends. We talked about Fireworks that we might see during Diwali and Bonfire Night and created our own using paint and colourful 

rice. We are looking ahead to Christmas and Hanukkah in December, and all the activities that come with those festivals.  

 

 

liketexture and used wooden elephants to explore 

in it.  

 

Jelly Babies and Tots Highlights 

 

Tots explored some jelly 

and chocolate chips for an 

activity linked to  

Remembrance Day where 

they made poppy’s. 

Afterwards the children 

squished the jelly, as well 

as tasting it, along with the 

chocolate chips.   
 

 

 

Jelly Beans Highlights 

 
We had a surprise sprinkling of 

snow so we went outside to try 

and catch some 

sparkly snowflake! Some of us 

had a go at writing some 

familiar letters from our names 

and making other marks in the 

snow with our fingers and 

footprints too! 

We had lots of fun dressing up 

in our spotty outfits to raise 

money for Children in Need 

and we explored some messy, 

sensory activities, arts and 

crafts. Thank you for your kind 

donations towards this very 

worthy cause. 

Wendy – Room Lead, DSL 

            Antonia- E.Y.E   Jessie- E.Y.E  

 

  

Leah – 0-2 Floor Lead   

Bridie - E.Y.E     Amelia – E.Y.E      Zoe E.Y.E 
 

 

 

 
 

Kim – Managing Director, DSL, SENCo (office based) 

Lydia – Deputy Manager (Jelly Beans Room/ office based) 

Jorja Level 3 Apprentice    Helen – Cook   Kim. W - Lunchtime Assistant & Bank Staff  Caroline – Bank Staff

  

 

 

 
  

Jelly Babies have 

taken part in 

National Road 

Safety Week by 

painting with cars 

and driving cars on 

our DIY road. 

 We all enjoyed exploring 

our autumn bags where we 

looked at all the lovely items 

the children brought in: a 

pumpkin, some acorns, lots 

of leaves and pine cones!  

For National Black Cat 

Day we made some cat 

masks using sponges 

and paint. Then wore our 

masks and pretended to 

be cats by "meowing" 

into mirrors.  

For National Nacho Day the 

children tasted nachos and tried 

different types of sauce to go with 

them. We tried salsa and cheese 

sauce however the children found 

the salsa spicy and decided to mix 

it with the cheese sauce to make it 

less spicy. NJ - that's really spicy 

NC - I have these at home, EG - I 

like spicy! 


